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1Q. Can I mix and match the scrub color selections on the website? For example, I’d like order a 
teal scrub top and black scrub pants.  

A. Yes, scrub colors can be mixed and matched. 
 
2Q.  When are employees required to be wearing the new uniforms? 
A. All employees in uniformed roles are expected to be wearing the new uniforms by Sept. 1, 2021.  
 
3Q. Will we have patterned scrub top choices soon? 

Yes. Patterns for scrub tops are available for a short time on a seasonal basis. Currently, 
manufacturers are winding down the 2020 selections and very few quantities and sizes are available. 
We anticipate adding a few pattern choices during the first quarter of 2021. 
 

4Q. What color pants should front office staff wear? 
A. Dress pants are the only specifications in the policy. They can be the color of your choice. Khaki, 

navy and black are recommended but not required. They can be purchased at a clothing vendor of 
your choice. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


